
Greetings from 
 

The Walker Family Band Summer Fiddle Camp! 
 

 
 

 
Make plans to join us this summer for the 15th annual event!  

The camp is held in the friendly confines of the Blowing Rock Conference Center, 
which is set on a gorgeous spot overlooking Grandfather Mountain, right in the 

heart of the Blue Ridge. We begin on Sunday Afternoon, July 2nd, and finish with a 
celebration concert on Saturday evening, Saturday, July 8th, 2017. 

 
This is a fiddle camp for all ages that offers classes in acoustic traditional music, 

centered on Irish and Old Time, open to students of fiddle, guitar, banjo, cello, 
penny whistle, and we have experiences in improvisation, composition, singing, 

dancing, ukulele, chamber music, pottery, origami, and more!! 

 

Two new faculty members! 
 

Introducing Aisha Ivey, from Tallahassee, Fla. https://aishaivey.wordpress.com/ 
And Hannah Seng, from Asheville N.C. http://hannahseng.com/home.html 

Returning will be our reliable regulars, Scott Walker Landon Walker, Linda Minke, 
Jennie Walker Brunner, Alan Goble, Ruth Pershing,  

Yvonne Ritchie and Kim Burroughs! 

 
We hope to see you there! 

 
For information, Email Scott Walker and Teresja Poole at 

thewalkerfamilyband@gmail.com 
To see what we look like, and what we offer, go to 

www.thewalkerfamilyband.com 
 


